
NOTICE OF RESHEDULED MEETING 
SUDBURY BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
 

The Public Hearing Continuation for TD SUDBURY VILLAGE LLC, 279,289,295 & 303 
BOSTON POST ROAD (Case 06-37) has been rescheduled to WEDNESDAY, MARCH 28, 
2007, 7:30PM, in the FAIRBANK SENIOR CENTER. 
 
       By:  Jeffrey P. Klofft, Clerk 
 
To be published in the Sudbury Town Crier on March 8, 2007. 


